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Friday 17 February 2023

Week 3 Term 1

Kia orana, Kia ora, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu , Bula vinaka,

Ni hao ma, Salam alaikum, greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School,

All of us at Flat Bush School have been thinking of those impacted by Cyclone Gabrielle,

from what we have seen it is clear that many have been affected and our thoughts are with

all of these whānau.

We are excited that next Friday we are on track to have our FBS Whānau Picnic at Totara Park.

It has been a few years since we have been able to have our Whānau Picnic and we are looking

forward to enjoying this day with our learners and their whānau.

Please return permission slips to your child’s teacher as soon as you can.

Buses are leaving 9.15am on Friday and all of our school are going. There will be no one at

school after the buses and our school will be locked until we return at 2.45pm.

Our learners have been working hard in their classrooms, and are making good use of their

stationery. Thank you to our Board of Trustees who subsidide the cost of stationery so that all of

our learners are ready to start work from the first day of the year.

We have been enjoying the new lunch menu and the feedback from our learners has been really

positive. Having a hot lunch every second day is proving to be a real winner.

Thank you to all of our FBS whānau for your support and encouragement as we have worked to get

our term under way. As a school we can achieve anything when we are all working together.

Looking forward to seeing you all at our Whānau Picnic, have a safe and happy weekend.

Flat Bush Forever!!

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal

SCHOOL WEBSITE
www.flatbush.school.nz

Like us on Facebook
facebook.com/fbsforever

Flat Bush School Youtube
Check out our videos
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